
Biennial Ownership Report 

 The most recent Biennial Ownership Report was intended to document the ownership of 

Station WEYW-LP, Key West, Florida as of October 1, 2019. Bleu 24 Communications, LLC 

(“Bleu 24”), the current licensee of Station WEYW-LP, did not become licensee until July 31, 

2020. Apparently, the former licensee of WEYW-LP failed to file its Biennial Ownership 

Report. Bleu 24 cannot certify the ownership of the previous licensee of WEYW-LP as of 

October 1, 2019. Bleu 24 is willing to do whatever the Commission requires to assist in resolving 

this matter. 


